
Pioneer Water Company, Inc. 
3630 E. 51

st
 Ave., Ste. A-100 

Spokane, WA  99223 

Phone (509) 448-7667 

 

 

May 5, 2009 

 

David W. Danner, Executive Director 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

Subject: Pioneer Water Company, Inc. 

  Rate Increase Filing 

 

Dear Commission: 

 

Pioneer Water Company Inc. wishes to file for an increase in our monthly metered rates.  The 

annual increase would be $14,400 Or about 20 percent.  The need for an increase is due to 

increased costs of supplies, power, labor, laboratory fees and increase of fees collected by 

various state regulatory agencies. 

 

 

Attached is a copy of the: 

 

Revised tariff pages, and 

Customer notice 

Work Papers 

Financial information work papers per WAC 480-07-530 have been submitted as well. 

 

 

Our proposed effective date is June 15, 2009. 

 

Please call me at (509) 448-7667 if you have any questions.  Our email address is 

ashtonplaceapt@aol.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Judy Taylor 

Office Manager 

Pioneer Water Company, Inc. 
 

mailto:ashtonplaceapt@aol.com

